
 

Your child has been receiving a free school meal this year as 

part of the Government’s Universal Free School Meal  

initiative. When they enter Year 3 in September they will no 

longer be eligible for free school meals under this scheme. If 

you would like your child to continue to receive school meals 

you will therefore need to pay for them from September at a 

cost of £2.10 per day. 

 

You will need to… 

 Choose your child’s meals as normal from the menu. 

( This was sent out Monday 9th July, if you have not       

received one please see Mrs Crow) 

 Choose whether you would like to pay for the selected 

meals for the whole term OR each week. 

 All payments must be sent to the office a week in  

       advance. Meals cannot be provided if payment is not  

       received by the Friday before. Payment for the first week  

       needs to be paid for by Friday 20th July. 

 On any days where meals are not selected or paid for, a 

packed lunch will need to be provided from home. 

 Nearer the time, we will inform you about whether you are 

eligible for ‘Free School Meals’. This can change regularly 

due to family circumstances – we will keep you informed. 

 

If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to 

come in and speak to Mrs Crow. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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